
 

 

 

 

This week at nursery we have turned 

the home corner into a school! The 

children have been practising doing 

up buttons and zips with our dress up 

uniform, and have enjoyed showing 

everyone their school clothes!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have been practising 

their pen control with our writing 

patterns. They have also been writing 

letters in the register to see who's at 

nursery.  

 

 

 

16th June 2022 

 

 

Star of the Week 

Aubrie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our star of the week this 

week is Aubrie for her 

amazing pen control on the 

writing patterns! 

 

Well done Aubrie! 



 

 

Important Reminders 

 

Leaving Dates 

If your child is leaving Next Steps this summer, please let us know the intended leaving 

day, otherwise we will assume it is the end of August and will invoice accordingly. 
Consent Forms 

Please return the pupil consent forms so that we are aware of where we can display 

children's photos. 

Summer Holiday 

1st August – Friday 12th August (back open on Monday 15th August) 

We've been talking about being healthy and what makes a healthy lunchbox. The 

children enjoyed a cutting and sticking activity about this, talking about what will make 

them big and strong. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sun cream and sun hats 

Can you please label your child's sun cream bottles and their sunhats. With the warmer 

weather we have lots of children bringing us their sunscreen and not remembering what 

belongs to who! We also have lots of water play on offer with the warmer weather, so 

please ensure your child has a change of clothes- they love to paddle and sit in our 

shallow water tray as seen in the pictures!! 

 
Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

For the pre-schooler’s Teddy Bear’s Picnic on Thursday 23rd June, if your child is already at 

nursery for that session then we can take them over in their groups if parents need us to. 

Please let us know either way so we can arrange this. 

 
Nursery T-Shirts 

We will be introducing a new style nursery t-shirt in  September, however the current style 

will continue to be suitable for wearing.  We will now be selling the remainder of the 

current stock at a reduced price of £3.00 each (originally £6.50).  Stock is very limited, so 

please contact a member of the nursery team as soon as possible if you interested in 

purchasing one.  


